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The effluent meter was replaced after being hit by lighting 

A meeting was held with Regi Kurien of AM Hawk.  Further sampling will be performed at AM Hawk.  A 

follow up meeting will occur 

Bulbs and sleeves were changed on the UV unit 

The UV unit was put into operation.  Results were not satisfactory.  We will give it another try when the 

flow EQ tank goes on line 

Ferric was delivered, and the ferric tank is full. 

The crew has a new weekly task.  They pull the UV banks out of the channel and clean the glass with CLR. 

One of the sludge transfer pumps was laser leveled. 

Wiring going to the plant lift station was buried 

The crew is continuing to work on landscaping 

The crew is slowly going through the maintenance room getting rid of things and cleaning 

All monthly maintenance was completed 

The construction crew fixed the cracking concrete on the final clarifiers 

 

 

 


